
 

 

 
 
April 1, 2022 
 
 
Governor J.B. Pritzker 
Office of the Governor 
207 State House 
Springfield, Illinois 62706 
 
Re: Illinois’ 2021 Annual Comprehensive Housing Plan – Annual Progress Report 
 
 
Dear Governor Pritzker: 
 
As the Chair of the Illinois Housing Task Force, it is my pleasure to present to the Governor and the 
Illinois General Assembly the Annual Progress Report for the 2021 Annual Comprehensive Housing 
Plan. The Report is completed in compliance with the Comprehensive Housing Planning Act (P.A. 94-
965) and provides information on major Housing Task Force activities and the impacts of statewide 
programs which occurred in 2021. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at 312-836-5314, if you or your staff have any questions or concerns in 
your review of this document.  
 
I look forward to continuing the hard work of implementing the goals of the Housing Task Force, as 
represented in the 2021 Comprehensive Housing Plan. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kristin Faust 
Executive Director, IHDA and  
Housing Task Force Chair 
 


